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Governor conveys Magh Bihu greeting 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Brig. (Dr.) B. D. Mishra (Retd.) has conveyed 

his warm greetings to the people of the State on the festive occasion of Magh Bihu. 

He also extended his good wishes to the brothers and sisters of Assam, the friendly 

neighbour State, where Magh Bihu is celebrated as one of the most important 

cultural festivals.  

In his message, the Governor said that Magh Bihu is an agricultural festival. It marks 

the end of the harvesting season in the area. This festival is observed with organised 

community feasts to express gratitude to the Almighty for a successful harvest.  

I join the Magh Bihu celebrating Folds and pray for a “prosperity heralding” year for 

the Region, the Governor said in his message, while wishing that the Magh Bihu 

festivity usher in happiness and amity for all 
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